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This week we jumped right into reading 
rotations. The students are doing a good job of 
following the expectations and working on their 
ELA skills.  

We learned about kangaroos and started 
making a tree map with all the facts we learned. 
Next week we will be using the information to 
make a Flee Map before we create our writing 
piece.  

In math, we reviewed all the skills we 
learned in our chapter one math book. Then we 
applied what we learned to take the assessment. 

We also talked about the importance of 
picking the just right book. We learned how we 
take an AR test and how we can set goals for 
ourselves to continue to grow as readers.  

Next Week 
 

Reading Text: Poppleton in Winter 
 

Target Skill: story elements 
 

Phonics Skill: review short vowel words with 
digraphs 

• one syllable words with short vowels and 
digraphs like in the words mash, whip, 
chop, peck, and thud 

 

Writing: informational 
 

Math: numbers to 1,000 
 

Social Science: civics/communities  

Specials 
Monday: music 
 

Tuesday: PE 
 

Wednesday: no special due to half day 
 

Thursday: no special due to half day 
 

Friday: PE 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

August 23-24th: Parent Teacher Conference and 
Early Release (dismissal at 11:30am) more info. to 
come. Restaurant Night @ Backyard Taco on 
Gilbert & Germann 11 am-9 pm 
 

September 4th: No School / Labor Day 
 

September 11th: Day of Remembrance Celebration 
 

September 20th: Picture Day 
 

September 21st: College Day 
 

September 28th: Donuts with Grownups 
 

October 2-16th: Fall Break 
 

October 17th: First Day of 2nd Quarter 
 
 

Reminder 
Make sure to pay your child’s $40 second grade 
fees via the parent portal in Infinite Campus. 
These fees help pay for our field trips and grade 
level t-shirts.  

Your support is greatly appreciated! ☺ 
 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

Next Wednesday and Thursday are 
parent teacher conferences. Students will 
have early release at 11:30am. I am looking 
forward to meeting with each of you and 
discussing your child’s academic and social 
skills.  


